
APPENDIX 5 

PRE1224 - Hail to the Ale, 2 Pendeford Avenue - Variation 
 
I write on behalf of the Licensing Authority as a Responsible Authority to make 
formal representations to the variation application for Hail to The Ale, 2 Pendeford 
Avenue. 
 
Representations are made under all 4 of the Licensing Objectives; Prevention of 
Crime and Disorder, Public Safety, Prevention of Public Nuisance and Protection of 
Children from Harm. 
 
The Licensing Authority together with West Midlands Police have been working with 
the applicant by way of mediation. 
 
Regards 
 
Elaine Moreton 
Section Leader - Licensing 
Tel. Office: 01902 555033 
 
E-mail: Elaine.Moreton@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Wolverhampton City Council 
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